
On Fri, Nov 8, 2024 at 16:02 HUNTER SIMMONS 
<hunsimm25@students.meridian223.org> wrote:
Hello, I’d like to receive any behavioral/conduct reports on Ms. Henderson at 
Stillman Valley High School for the last four years. I’d also like to receive any and 
all messages relating to school business that was either sent or received on Ms 
Henderson personal cell phone for the date of November 8th, 2024. The 4th 
district appellate court which has jurisdiction over Ogle County decided in City of 
Champaign v Madigan that any public business discourse taking place on 
personal devices are subject to FOIA.
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